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Activities of the IAEG-SDGs Nov 2019 – March 2020

Prepare documents for the 51th UNSC:

• Nov. 2019: Preparation of the IAEG-SDGs report to the 51th session 

of UNSC

• Nov. 2019-Feb 2019: Background document to UNSC51

– 2nd report of the Interlinkages Working Group

IAEG-SDGs Webex meetings

• Nov. 18: Deadline for submission of tier III reclassification

• End of Nov 2019: open IAEG-SDGs webex meetings to discuss 

remaining Tier III indicator reclassification and finalize 2020 

comprehensive review to be submitted to UNSC

• Nov. 2019 – March 2020: closed IAEG-SDGs webex meetings to 

discuss any remaining issues 

• Later submission (those that will be ready likely by end of 2019): 

Submit the detailed workplan and timelines by Nov. 18 to IAEG. 



IAEG-SDG Work Programme

of March 2020 – February 2021

1. Focus on the implementation of the indicator framework, 

including data disaggregation and integration of geospatial and 

statistics; share experiences and best practices on monitoring 

the Sustainable Development Goals, including on national SDG 

platforms and dashboards; and encourage good practices and 

innovations, including in the area of national capacity-building; 

2. Regularly review methodological developments and issues 

related to the indicators and their metadata;



IAEG-SDG Work Programme

of March 2020 – February 2021

3. Continue the work stream on data disaggregation in order to 

provide further guidelines and liaise with the other working 

groups and existing mechanisms for the data disaggregation 

work.

4. Continue the work of the  IAEG-SDG working groups and 

review the workplans of the working groups to ensure that 

they are in line with the work of the IAEG-SDGs;



IAEG-SDG Work Programme

of March 2020 – February 2021

5. Hold one meeting in the fourth quarter of 2020, on a 

date and location to be determined (probably to be 

held in early November 2020), and continue to interact 

electronically and through teleconferences, as needed.


